Docket No. 50-461

I11inois Power Company

Am: 'I’. '. CO Gﬂﬂmr |
Executive Vice President |

500 South 27th Street

Decatur, IL 62525

Gentlewen:

This letter confirms that a meeting will be held to discuss the second |
interim report of the Bechtel Corporation's Independent Design Review

of Clinton Power Station. The meeting will be held at 11:00 a.m. on |
Tuesday, November 13, 1984, at the Sheraton International, 6810 North

Mannheim Road, Rosemont, I114nois.

We wiil gladly discuss any questions you may have concerning this matter.

Sincerely,

®orlginai sl ‘

C. E. Norelius, Director
Civision of Reactor Prujects

cc: DMB/Document Control Desk S8yror Siegel \
|

(RIDS) James L. Milhoan
Resident Inspector, RILI Richard J. Goddard, Esq.
Richard Hubbard Don Etchison
Gary N. Wright, Manager Gordon L. Parkinson

Nuclear Facility Safety Roger Keider |
Jean Foy, Prairie Alliance Charles W. Dick |
Allen Samelson, Assistant |

Attorney General, |

Environmental Conirol

|
Division |
A. Schwencer |
|
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|
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